
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:     Replacement Roof on Vehicle Building at WWTP 
 
MEETING DATE: October 6, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
The roof on the vehicle building at the Waste Water Treatment Plant is in dire need of a 
roof replacement.  I was out there when it was raining and it leaks extremely bad.  The 
roof was replaced in 2009 but was a poor job and it need to be completed again.  We 
received 3 quotes from area contractors and Chandler roofing was the low quote at 
$26,160.00.  The roof will meet building code and have an insulation R rating of 30.  
This quote includes all new flashing and material to build up the sidewalls. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is important that the roof to the vehicle building be completed this fall so staff is 
recommending the low quote of Chandler Roofing for $26,160.00 to replace the roof on 
the vehicle building at the WWTP. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the low quote of $26,160.00 to replace the vehicle 
building roof at the WWTP from Chandler Roofing of Red Wing. 


























